Office of the County Manager
' Leo E. Ochs, Jr. |

3299 Tamiami Trail East, Suite 202 « Naples Florida 34112-5746 + (239) 252-8383 « FAX: (239) 252-4010

September 16, 2014

Mr. Tom Jones, Sr. Vice President
Collier Resources Company

2600 Golden Gate Parkway

Suite 112

Naples FL 34105

Dear Mr. Jones,

I am in receipt of your September 10, 2014 correspondence suggesting a meeting of experts
hired by various stakeholders to review the science, data and technical information concerning
the drilling operations at the Hogan well site and the related issues associated with that
operation. The County fully supports your suggestion and is ready to meet at a time and place
convenient to you and the other stakeholders.

I look forward to hearing from you about the details of the meeting at your earliest

convenience.

Regards,

Leo E. Ochs, Jr.
County Manager

CcC: Board of County Commissioners
Jeff Klatzkow, County Attorney
George Yilmaz, Public Utilities Administrator
Nick Casalanguida, Growth Management Administrator




